
Paul Street and Jocelyn Vargas, 

 

 

 

15th January 2012 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

RE: Unaffordable strata insurance premium 

 

We are the owner of  We were shocked to see a few months 

ago that our strata levies had increased from $633.30 per quarter to $2,272.11 per quarter. This is 

nearly a 400% increase and is utterly unaffordable for us. We would like to see these levies brought 

back to a more affordable level. 

 

You can contact us at  or by calling Paul on  

 

Yours truly, 

Paul Street and Jocelyn Vargas 

SUBMISSION NO. 222




